
Dear Art Students, Families, and Supporters,

It is my pleasure to welcome you to our annual Chelmsford Public 
Library Student Art Exhibit in honor of National Youth Art Month. I 
want to congratulate each of the student artists involved in this event for 
representing our outstanding K-12 Art Department and the Chelmsford 
Schools.

Our Fine Arts Department is dedicated to providing the best art education 
possible for our students. The K-12 Art Faculty consistently strives to 
give our students opportunities to grow, and this exhibit  is just one 
example of the excellent teaching going on in our art classrooms.

As you view the artwork, you will see the progression that students make 
in our art program as they move from kindergarten through their high 
school classes. I encourage you to view all of the work, and I believe you 
will agree that each piece demonstrates great student effort and 
dedication.

In addition to the artwork displayed at the Library this month, I invite 
you to click on the links in this program to view student art that was 
accepted into the Massachusetts Art Educators Association (MAEA) 
Youth Art Month Exhibit. Bravi to all of the students selected for both 
exhibits this month!

On behalf of the Art Faculty and our Department, I would like to extend 
my gratitude for your support of the Arts in the Chelmsford schools. 

Sincerely,

Dr. Christy Whittlesey
PK-12 Fine and Performing Arts Department Coordinator 
Chelmsford Public Schools
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